
Response by Tourism Commission to Board of Directors of Travel Industry Council's 
handling of 3A Holidays Company Limited incident  
*********************************************************************  

     On the handling of 3A Holidays Company Limited incident by the Board of 
Directors of the Travel Industry Council of Hong Kong, the Tourism Commission gave 
the following response today (February 19): 
 
     The Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Government fully supports the 
work of the Travel Industry Council of Hong Kong (TIC) and respects the decision of 
its Board of Directors to exercise the TIC's power as the regulatory body to activate the 
process of suspending the membership of the 3A Holidays Company Limited. 
 
     The Registrar of Travel Agents has just received the notice of the decision of the 
TIC Board. The Travel Agents Registry is closely monitoring the development of the 
case, and if necessary, will exercise the power conferred to the Registrar under the 
Travel Agents Ordinance, including to summon the responsible person of the 3A 
Holidays Company Limited for an investigation. Any action by the Government will 
take on the premise to uphold public interests, and to safeguard the rights and interests 
of tourists.  
 
     The Government will not tolerate any behaviours that infringe upon the rights and 
interests of tourists, nor appease any travel agents involving in malpractices. 

Ends/Tuesday, February 19, 2013 
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